
 

 
 

 

TO: National Executive Committee 

 Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants  

 All Employees 

 

FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

 

DATE: December 5, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Leafwell Partners with DAV 

 

I am excited to share that Leafwell, a platform providing personalized cannabinoid-based therapy 

recommendations, has partnered with DAV to help raise critical funds. Their professional staff 

virtually assists patients by helping them get certified for a medical card, creating personalized 

treatment plans and educating the general public about medical cannabis.  

 

Leafwell patients nationwide can use the code “DAV” to receive $10 off their medical cards. 

Additionally, for each Leafwell patient who uses the code “DAV”, Leafwell will donate 10% of 

proceeds to support DAV’s mission, with a minimum commitment of $10,000.   

 

For years, DAV has supported legislation that calls for research into the efficacy of medical 

cannabis for treating conditions of service-disabled veterans and recognizes it as an important issue 

for many DAV members. You can learn more about Leafwell by visiting their website. Please 

contact partners@dav.org for any questions pertaining to the partnership. 

 

 

 

 

 

Barry A. Jesinoski 

National Adjutant 
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